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The Courthouse is now open for 
tours Monday Friday Saturday 
11am-3pm!

NEWS
FLASH

!
COMING NEXT

Lecture: Ghost Towns of Washington County 
by Reuben Wadsworth

Thursday, June 10 at the Courthouse 7pm

The Washington County Historical Society, along with the Sons 
of Utah Pioneers, Daughters of Utah Pioneers Museum and Arts 
to Zion, in support of the Pioneer Courthouse, are initiating a 
regular Newsletter to send through email to keep interested 
parties informed about:

  • activities/events
  • volunteering opportunities
    • items of historical interest
  • fundraising needs

To make this newsletter as useful as possible, we need your 
input regarding what activities you are interested in attending, 
topics of interest for lectures, how you would like to help, as well 
as ways to increase funding.

Various newsletter sections would include:

•• Message of Interest (invited author)
• What’s New with the organizations
• Upcoming Events
• Stay Connected with links to Facebook, websites, etc.
• Ideas and Feedback section
• Donations - a simple way to make donations

January 2021 historic walking tour of downtown St. George 
sponsored by the Washington County Historical Society.

Based on your input, changes will be made to the format and 
content in future newsletters.  We want this to be a useful tool 
for learning, sharing, and preserving the history of southern 
Utah.  

Attached is a calendar of upcoming events and flyers that you 
can share with others. The flyers can be attached as Facebook 
posts with a short description .

WELCOME TO OUR NEWSLETTER



Watch for more to come!


